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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2018 11:20 AM
To: 'jaymitchell93@gmail.com'
Cc: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul); 'sheritamcoholdings@gmail.com'
Subject: 1839 Saint Anthony Avenue

Importance: High

Mr. Mitchell, 
 
At the March 13 Legislative Hearing, the appeal above was reviewed and DSI staff determined that the sewer line 
situation has not been abated; therefore, the City Council will adopt the finding of the Legislative Hearing Officer at 
tonight’s public hearing, March 14 at 3:30 p.m. in Rm 300 to authorize the Department of Safety and Inspections to 
proceed with this nuisance abatement and the cost will be assessed to the property. 
 
If you wish to contest to this recommendation, you may attend tonight’s public hearing. 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 


